
Under the Well-being of Future Generations Act, Public Services Boards across 
Wales must carry out a well-being assessment to understand what matters most, 
in terms of well-being, for people and communities. The fi rst assessment was 
undertaken in 2017.

Over 450,000 people live in the Cwm Taf Morgannwg Area.  
Well-being is about quality of life, and how that is connected to the environment, 
the economy, the services we need and the culture we share. 

Many things have shaped our communities and our well-being-such as industrial 
heritage, the landscape and shared interests in sport and the arts, giving a rich 
history and future opportunity. These can be considered as social, economic, 
environmental and cultural factors.

The Well-being Assessment is the evidence base for the Well-being Plan and will be 
used to identify the key priorities for the next fi ve years. The Well-being Plan is due 
to be published in April 2023.

A series of summary sheets have been produced to support the well-being 
assessement.

They capture the available national and local information, including fi ndings from  
engagement  with local people  that has helped us better understand the state of 
well-being across the Area. 

When considering these factors, they cannot be seen in
isolation as they cut across each other in many ways. 
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The full assessment report can be found at:

Cwm Taf Public Services Board 
Bridgend Public Services Board

https://www.bridgend.gov.uk/my-council/working-together/bridgend-public-services-board/
http://www.ourcwmtaf.wales/CTMAssessment

